

February 2016 Newsletter Themes: Transportation, Shabbat & Mezuzah



Dear Parents,

This past month we learned so much about different ways of travel. We learned about cars, boats, airplanes, hot air balloons, trains and so much more. We made different art projects, played matching math games and language arts games with different transportation mediums.

We started our Shabbat unit and learned about the way we set our Shabbat table and what is important to have on it every Friday night. We made Kiddush cups and wooden Jewish stars covered with Shabbat glitter symbols. Of course we also love making challah every Friday, and celebrating Shabbat!

We also spoke about the importance of having a Mezuzah in a Jewish home and practiced saying the Shema and the V'Ahavta blessing. We decorated our very own mezuzah cases. If you plan to use them, be sure to purchase a real parchment (can be purchased here at Chabad), as the one we sent home is just paper!

We enjoyed talking about the weekly Parsha. We made a gold collage of the different materials offered by the Jewish people to the mishkan.

For our 3 year olds, please continue to practice with your child at home, doing their work in their home-fun books,.

I look forward to another wonderful month with your children. Thank you for sharing your children with us!

Shabbat shalom and stay warm, Morah Michal

